
  23/10/2024 

 

   

 

   

Class 

October has been a month of exploration and learning for Green Class! They 

have been doing lots of map work and orienteering in outdoor learning and 

putting their mapwork knowledge to good use in Discovery where they are 

learning all about the local area. In Maths they are learning to work with money 

and at the end of the month they enjoyed the Halloween Shop that was set up in 

class and pupils were able to experience using money in a real-life scenario. Pupils 

are also learning about teamwork and how to work and play together. They have 

experienced playing new games on the playground and board games in the 

classroom, learning to follow the rules and be kind and fair to each other. They 

have also been making wonderful dishes in cooking using fruits or vegetables and 

practicing their chopping, grating, mixing and measuring skills! 


